
 
   

           
           
           
           
  
 

 

MSA Worldwide, LLC. 

 
October 25, 2022 

 

 
RE: Comfo Short Stack GMA-P100 and GMC-P100 Cartridge 
Discontinuation – Short Stack Versions Only! 
    
      
Dear Customers and Channel Partners:  
 

 
MSA continues to work through multiple supply chain constraints that can impact customer 
delivery and fulfillment.  With that in mind, we have determined that we will no longer accept 
any new orders of Comfo Short Stack Version combination GMA-P100 (Part number 
815186) and GMC-P100 (Part number 815188) cartridges as of January 01, 2023. We will 
continue to fulfill all orders placed by December 31, 2022.  This discontinuation impacts the 
Short Stack versions only and no other Comfo series cartridges are included.   
 
As replacement, customers can continue to purchase our standard Comfo GMA-P100  (Part 
number 815178) and GMC-P100 (Part number 815180) cartridges. These two standard 
Comfo cartridges provide the exact same protection as the short stack versions and are 
NIOSH approved to all of the same threats as the short stack versions. If any questions, 
please contact our Customer Service or Regional Sales Representative. The following 
images show the physical differences in the Short Stack vs. Standard version combination 
cartridges (GMA-P100 Shown).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support while we go through the phase out process! As always, 
MSA values your business, and will make an effort to meet your expectation.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Lillian Blazina  
Global Product Marketing Manager  
Industrial Supplied Air and Air Purifying Respiratory Protection 

GMA-P100 GMA-P100 Short Stack 


